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Board of Works Meeting – April 22, 2025

To:   Board of Works
        Clerk Treasurer’s Office

I respectfully request the Board of Works allow the street department to open the asphalt section of the material bids again for 2025. There is a new vendor who would like to bid on our material, but they were not the owners of the asphalt plant in 2024 when we went out for material bids originally. After discussion with the city attorney, we decided this would be the fairest way to proceed for all bidders. We would open bids up at the May 13th BOW meeting and award all bids, like always. If you have any questions, please let me know. Thank you. 


Tyler Rankins
Street Commissioner
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